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I am in favor of Sb723. Having two people on the train is absolutely crucial for train 

operations and safety of our communities. 

Starting with dangerous commodity's and hazardous we haul every day. In an event 

of a train derailment two train professionals  

in the cab would be able to respond quickly and efficiently to help first responders to 

identify where hazardous materials are placed  

in the train and how to deal with hazardous materials. This is crucial because you 

only have minutes to respond in order to prevent 

a catastrophic event. This bill is also very important for the safety and well being of all 

crew members, we work long hours, on call 

24-7,being able to help a crew member if a medical event occurred. I believe its 

better to have two sets of eyes to watch inside and  

outside of the cab to protect the safety of our communities as well as the well being 

of our crew members. in closing  please vote in  

support of Sb723 for the sake of yours and our safety. Thank you 


